
SESSION OF 2007

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2447

As Recommended by House Committee on 

Education

Brief*

HB 2447 would exempt the Kansas Congress of Parents
and Teachers, Inc. (Kansas PTA) from registering with the
Secretary of State under the Kansas Charitable Organizations
and Solicitations Act.

Background

At the hearing on this bill, a representative of the Kansas
PTA supported the bill.  There were no opponents.

The fiscal note indicated that the bill would eliminate the
fee approximately ten organizations pay resulting in a reduction
in State General Fund revenues of $200 in State Fiscal Year
(SFY) 2008 and the Secretary of State’s fee fund revenues of
$350 in SFY 08.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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